
April ll, 1973 

Miss Son Tahmizian 
83 Cooli qe Street 
Brooklin , Mass. 02146 

Dear Miss Tahmizian: 

We are extremely grateful for the donati n of $100 
made anonymously throuqh you towards our st. Vartan 
Stewardship proqram. 

The lapel pin, specially designed for our. Stewards 
by the noted artist Walter Kaprielian, i attached 
to this letter. If the donor does not wish to wear 
it, we hope you will as a symbol of stew rdship. 

Thank you aqain, and very bast wishes. 

Sincer ly, 

JAsaa Jack Antraassian 

enel/rec 16313 


